
 

Closure of All Offices  
 

Unfortunately, our Tax/DMV office will be closed 
due to a Mandatory Staff Training: 

 

Wednesday July 9th, 2025 From 8:00- 10:30 
 
 

Sorry for the inconvenience.  
Please visit our website: 

Taxes: https://starr.go2gov.net  
DMV: https://www.txdmv.gov/  

 
Thank you,  
 
 

Ma. Ameida Salinas TAC 
 
   

 

AMEIDA SALINAS 

Tax Assessor-Collector 
STARR COUNTY 

RIO GRANDE CITY, TEXAS 78582UNTY COURT HOUSE 

S T A R R C O U N T Y 
RIO GRANDE CITY, TEXAS 78582 
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